04 May 2023

Dear Resident.

Kerb and Gutter Renewal Works 2022-23 - Davidson Lane, Concord

We are pleased to inform you that our contractors will be undertaking the kerb and Gutter Renewal works at Davidson Lane, Concord NSW. These works are part of our capital works programme that represents an investment of \$59k for the kerb and gutter renewal works in 2022-2023 financial year.

These works are scheduled to commence in May 2023 with completion expected by end of May 2023, weather permitting. Our contractors will advise you in writing before commencing work, including information about any temporary parking restrictions that may be required.

Generally, works will be carried out between Monday to Friday from 7am to 5pm; However, there may be instances that will require work to be undertaken outside of these hours.

We are working towards improving our local streets and thank you for your patience and cooperation during this time.

We apologise for any inconvenience caused during maintenance works in your street and thank you for your patience and cooperation during this time.

Should you require further information, please contact our Coordinator, Infrastructure Planning Mohamed Aliyar on 9911 6366.

Yours sincerely,

Mayor Angelo Tsirekas City of Canada Bay

Syllo Hirelan

T 02 9911 6555 E council@canadabay.nsw.gov.au www.canadabay.nsw.gov.au Canada Bay Civic Centre 1A Marlborough Street, Drummoyne 2047

Locked Bag 1470, Drummoyne 1470 ABN 79 130 029 350